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Senate President Roger Roth’s Statement on 
Evers’ Vetoes 

 
 

MADISON – State Senator Roger Roth (R-Appleton) issued the following statement regarding 
Governor Evers’ vetoes.  

 
“Governor Evers says he is a governor of the people but apparently that doesn’t apply to babies 
that survive abortion attempts, babies that are aborted because of their gender, race, or disability, 
or women who may be having second thoughts about taking the two-step abortion pill regime. 
 
“This is a governor who fails to connect the dots and bends to the extreme liberal special interest 
groups. He is not a pro-women or pro-babies governor. 
 
“Yesterday, two abortion survivors stood outside the East Wing to share their stories. Governor 
Evers refuses to acknowledge these brave women and their fight for life. 
 
“Shame on him for ignoring the vast majority of Wisconsinites who support these common-sense 
measures. The will of the people is being blatantly ignored.” 
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